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Newsletter 9 
November 5th 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
There will be homework club commencing today Monday 5th of 
November for the week. 
 
 
Basketball 
We have to reschedule the basketball match against Rathcoffey at 
home to Tuesday 13th of November at 2pm. 
 
 
School Choir 
Peace Proms tickets will go on presale for parents today. You can 
purchase tickets for the concert by logging onto www.cboi.ie using 
presale code DUBSAT8PM 
 
 
Parents Association 
Thank you to all the parents who organised and helped out with the 
Halloween school activities. There was a great sense of enjoyment 
around the school as the children participated in the traditional 
Halloween games. Thank you to those who donated Halloween 
decorations and the Parents Association for decorating the hall area. 
 
 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
This year our Parent Teacher meetings are scheduled to take place on 
Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st of November. Parents will be able 
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to select a suitable time to attend on one of these two afternoons using 
a link from Aladdin that will be issued to all parents soon. 
 
Fundraiser 
Well done to everyone who dressed up and donated to the Spooky 
Fashion Show Fundraiser for Pieta House, we raised €274.00, there was 
a wonderful atmosphere in the school. The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors 
performed Ghostbusters for the whole school, well done to all involved. 
 
 
Swimming 
Swimming lessons will commence for 5th and 6th classes on Friday 9th 
of November for five weeks. We would greatly appreciate if any parents 
have not paid the €35.00 to do so please? 
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